
 

Food Services Department  

Telephone #: 617-559-9040  

FAX #: 617-559-9026  

Dear Parent/Guardian: To save you time and effort, the information you gave on your Free and Reduced Price 
School Meals Application may be shared with other programs for which your children may qualify for an additional 
fee waiver. We must have your permission to share your information for the sole purpose of waiver of fees. Sending 
in this form will not change whether your children get free or reduced price meals.  

□ Yes! In order to receive additional fee waivers, I DO want school officials to share information 
from my Free and Reduced Price School Meals Application with the Newton Public School Departments that 
administer fee based programs including :  

o athletics – sports and equipment fees  

o transportation – bus  

o fine arts – music ensembles including lessons and equipment rental fees  

o business office – student activity fees  

o school principal – book fees, field trips, and partial waivers for advanced placement testing  

□ No! I Do NOT want school officials to share information from my Free and Reduced Price School Meals 
Application with Newton Public Schools.  

If you checked YES to any of the boxes above, please fill out the form below to ensure that your information is 
shared for the child(ren) listed below, only upon request and as necessary.  

Child's Name:_________________________________ School:__________________________________  

Child's Name: ________________________________ School: __________________________________  

Child's Name: ________________________________ School: __________________________________  

Child's Name: _________________________________School:__________________________________  

Child’s Name:_________________________________School:__________________________________  

Signature of Parent/Guardian: ___________________________________________Date: __________ 

Printed Name:_________________________________________________________________________ 
Address:_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address: ___________________________ 

Contact Telephone/Cell Phone Number:________________ 

For more information, you may call Stephen Marshall at the Newton Public Schools, Office of Food Service at 617- 
559-9040 or email: food_service@newton.k12.ma.us Return this form to: Newton Public Schools, Office of 
Operations/Food Services, 100 Walnut Street, Newtonville, MA 02460. 


